
                       
 

SENIOR WEEK 2018 
 
 
Dear DHS Senior Parents,         March 2018 
 
In just a couple months, we will be the proud parents of a Dunwoody High School graduate!  There 
will be lots of events supported by the DHS PTSO coming up for our Seniors, including Senior Week, 
which will be held April 30th-May 4th.  Each day we’ll celebrate our Seniors in a different way.  This 
is a tentative schedule for the week:   
 

Monday – Goodie bags given out during lunch. 
 

Tuesday – Breakfast served at 8:30am in the DHS cafeteria.  
 

Wednesday – Jersey Mike’s Deli Luncheon served in the DHS picnic area  
Thursday- Gourmet Cookies given out during lunch.  Also, College T-shirt day! 
Friday- Pizza and Braves game 
 

 
To help with these Senior Week events, we will need donations so please refer to the donations 
sign up genius.  Monetary donations are also welcome to help defray the cost of Senior Week 
activities.  To donate, please sign up at the Senior Parent Meeting or contact Julie Gonzalo at 
gonzalomom@hotmail.com, Jeanne Cook at jeannecook69@att.com, or Robin Powell at 
jprobinpowell@bellsouth.net. 
 
Please look for an upcoming issue of the DHSNews eBlast where we have included several helpful 
pieces of information in a senior packet: 
 

• Graduation Sign order form 
• A Senior Calendar with dates and times of key upcoming events 
 

• Details about our “Red Envelope” tradition for our Seniors, with a sample letter that you can 
duplicate for friends and family 

 

• Information regarding the note card we use for the senior class bulletin board.  These cards 
are available at the Senior Parent Meeting and in the DHS front office and on the website. 
Please complete the card indicating your senior’s plans for next year and return it by Friday, 
April 27 to the box in the DHS front office. 

 

• Details about our overnight celebration, Seniors’ Last Blast 
 

This should be an exciting time for a truly exceptional senior class!  Please be sure to come by the 
front lobby and enjoy our Senior Bulletin Board during the month of May. 

 
Thank you for your support.  We look forward to honoring our 2018 DHS Seniors!! 

 
DHS Senior Week Committee 

 

   

                                              
 


